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HAMPTONS & NORTH FORK, NY

This weekend is a quiet one for art openings. Here’s where to find new exhibits on the East End of
Long Island.

AMAGANSETT 

CRAZY MONKEY GALLERY – “Small Works” group member show and a solo show of paintings
by “Barbara Bilotta” have an opening reception on Saturday from 5 to 7 p.m. Both remain on
view  through  Dec  30.  The  gallery  is  located  at  136  Main  Street,  Amagansett,  NY.
www.thecrazymonkeygallery.com

“Immortal Landscape” by Barbara Bilotta.

GREENPORT   

GREENPORT HARBOR BREWING COMPANY – “The Things We Don’t See” by Elizabeth
Karsch has an opening reception on Saturday from 7 to 9 p.m. The artist will be exhibiting mixed-
media works inspired by the space around people. The show runs through Jan 31, 2013. The gallery
is located at 234 Carpenter street, Greenport, NY.

“Untitled” by Elizabeth Karsch.

RIVERHEAD

EAST END ARTS at  THE RIVERHEAD TOWN HALL  GALLERY –  “Art  Exhibit  Featuring
Barbara Pascal” opens on Wednesday (Dec 12) and runs through March 10, 2013. The exhibit
features a collection of paintings that represent a narrative of dream-memories. The gallery is
located at 200 Howell Avenue, Riverhead, NY. www.eastendarts.org

________________________________________

Want to know what’s happening in the Hamptons art community? How about the North Fork or
NYC? Visit HamptonsArtHub.com to find out.

http://www.thecrazymonkeygallery.com
http://www.eastendarts.org/
https://hamptonsarthub.com/


There’s plenty of art news, art fair coverage and artists with a Hamptons / North Fork connection.

Hamptons Art Hub. Art Unrestricted.
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